
As a physician, a woman, a mother and a voter I would like support H.57.  I hope that 
we will never need this bill in Vermont to keep reproductive rights in 
Vermont.  Women should always have a right to save private medical care.  This right 
should never be threatened by political whims and religious leaders. 
I would encourage you to support H.57 to Protect Vermont Women's Access to 
Reproductive Rights 
 
Sincerely, 
Patti OBrien MD 
 
02/01/2019 


